Southwest Charlotte STEM Academy

Governing Board Report

Date: 8/21/2024
Principal: Teddy Mcllwain

Revenue Planning Enrolled Waitlist

Kindergarten 88 0

1st Grade 104 0

2nd Grade 100 0

3rd Grade 100 49

4th Grade 90 0

5th Grade 98 0

6th Grade 118 39

7th Grade 109 35

8th Grade 83 11

Total 890 134

Criteria Progress
Academics SCSA is off to a great start in the area of

Academics! During the first 8 days we have been
working to build positive relationships, consistent
routines, and efficient procedures. During
pre-planning week, teachers received scope and
sequence documents for the year. These scope
and sequence documents align to our BOY,
MOQY, and EQY Case 21 Benchmark
Assessments. During the first 8 days, teachers
have been working to reteach the prerequisite




skills associated with their first units of study.
Starting 8/26, K-8 will begin the BOY |-Ready
Assessments. 3rd Grade will complete their
BOG Assessment on 8/27. These assessments
coupled with 23/24 EQY Data will help us plan
responsive learning plans that meet the needs of
our students. Assistant Principals, Mrs. Duncan
and Dr. Carpenter will be meeting with teaching
teams to start our academic PLCs after we
receive data from these assessments.

Staffing

At this time SCSA is fully staffed.

Facility

SCSA's Facility is in great condition! We spent
some time this summer going through the
building and identifying items that need to be
fixed. It is important to note that these items
were not major but rather typical wear/tear items.
Huge shout out to Top Pro, Roger, and Mrs.
Duncan who made sure that our building was
ready to welcome students, families, and staff!

Budget

See Report in Email

Technology

Although we are not quite 1:1, SCSA has
adequate technology to support teaching and
learning! All teachers received new
chromebooks that replaced the lot purchased in
2019. Core instructional teacher’s computers
were cleaned, reset, and added to create two
additional classroom carts. We’d like to send
huge shoutout to 6th Grade Math Teacher, Ms.
Kirby and her volunteer team for setting us up for
success in the area of PC management and
accountability for the 24/25 school year!




